Jinder Ubhi

From: Lynne Burke <lburke@ignitetrust.org.uk>
Sent: 22 February 2018 16:03

To: Londonplan

Subject: Hot food stores

We agree that there is a problem with all the fast food outlets near to schools but they provide a meeting place and hot foot for many young people whose houses are
empty and cold, often with little or no food there. We do not think this move will impact the eating habits of young people who will continue to use existing outlets or are
happy to climb on a bus to the nearest chicken shop.

We are committed to providing after school sports and youth clubs where we serve healthy hot food as often as we can. We think the activities is a much better way of
filling the time between school and dinner.

Best wishes,
Lynne
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